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PC-26 With respect to Stacy Hartman’s testimony at 14:4-7, please answer the 

following: 
 

a. Describe the status of the conversion of Washington PSAPs to NG911. 
b. Describe what still needs to be done to convert all PSAPs to NG911. 
c. How many Washington PSAPs have converted to NG911?   
d. Please identify the PSAPs that have made the conversion to NG911 

and when each made the conversion. 
e. How many Washington PSAPs still need to make the conversion to 

NG911?   
f. Please identify the PSAPs that have not made the conversion to 

NG911.  
 

Response:  
 
 a. The conversion of Washington PSAPs to NG911 is in progress 
 
 b. The state of Washington is currently able to provide NG911 

service and CenturyLink can support IP to the Public Safety Answering 
Points (PSAPs); however for PSAPs to support IP functionality, they must 
purchase and implement new Customer Premises Equipment (CPE).  

 
 c. 20 PSAPs have purchased and implemented new CPE. 
 
 d. See Confidential Attachment to PC-26d. 
 
 e. 41 PSAPs have not purchased or implemented new CPE 
 
 f. See Confidential Attachment to PC-26f. 
 

Supplemental Response January 25, 2016:  
 
 e. 48 PSAPs have not purchased or implemented new CPE 
 
 f. See Supplemental Confidential Attachment to PC-26f. 
 
Respondent: Stacy Hartman 


